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Birthday wishes for Peter at Princess Christian Care Home

Our lovely resident Peter in our Knaphill Unit celebrated his birthday on Thursday 22 July at Princess Christian Care Home.

We enjoyed making a fuss of him and and he was very pleased to receive such a special cake, with fresh strawberries, raspberries

and chocolate drizzle. Yum!

Many happy returns Peter from all of us at Princess Christian.

 

 

 

 


